
  

 
September 9, 2022 
 
Timothy Cosgrave 
UniFirst Corporation 
68 Jonspin Road 
Wilmington, MA  01887 
 
RE:  113 7th North Street, Syracuse, NY 
 NYSDEC Site# C734152 
 Interim Remedial Measure Work Plan for Phase 2 Construction Area 
 
Dear Timothy Cosgrave: 
 
Thank you for providing the above referenced Interim Remedial Measure (IRM) dated August 
2022 for the 113 7th North Street site in Liverpool, New York.  
 
The New York State Department of Environmental Conservation (DEC) and the New York State 
Department of Health (DOH) have reviewed the IRM and determined that the work plan is 
satisfactory. 
 
Please place a copy of the final IRM in the site’s document repository.  
 
Prior to performing any fieldwork detailed in your work plans for this site please follow 
notification requirements in the Brownfield Cleanup Agreement.  
 
Should you have any questions please contact me at (315) 426-7446 and thanks again for your 
efforts in continuing to move this project forward. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Michael Belveg 
Assistant Engineer (Environmental), Division of Environmental Remediation 
 
Ec: Gary Priscott, DEC 
 Scarlett McLaughlin, DOH 

Johnathan Robinson, DOH 
Ileen Gladstone, GEI Consultants 
Wendy Moore, GEI Consultants  
Jeffrey Holden, GEI Consultants  


